
Pass the Snacks is committed to: 

Providing additional food support to kids and their
families during the school holidays

Providing quality, non-perishable (hopefully kid approved!)
food with a minimum 3.5 Health Star Rating*

Alleviating pressure on existing food relief organisations
within the Geelong region 

The Pass the Snacks pilot program relies on the generosity and support of the
Geelong community. If you or your business is interested in becoming a valuable
“Snacker Supporter” please contact us via the website. 

Scan the QR code to stay up to date with
Pass the Snacks on Instagram. 
For full program details and to register
individual or school interest please visit: 

www.passthesnacksgeelong.org.au

Pass the Snacks is a registered charity in the Geelong
region which provides additional food support to kids

and families in need  during the school holiday period.  

The program is entirely supported by the community through donations and by
volunteers who pack and deliver the Pass the Snacks boxes to participating 

primary schools for distribution in the last week of term. 

Since program launch in Term 1, 2024 nearly 300 food boxes have been
distributed through eight participating primary schools. 

*Used as a guide only to compare the nutritional profile across similar non-perishable food, with the aim that higher rated products (when purchased) are
indcluded in the Pass the Snacks boxes. Please understand though that almost all food is donated by the community. 


